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Strongly OPPOSE!  This is another misguided attempt by the legislature to further 

restrict legal gun ownership and undermine our rights under the U.S. Constitution.  

Oregonians are already (wrongly) prohibited from buying handguns under the age of 

21.  Now you want to take away more rights of our young people who are old enough 

to vote and serve in the military, potentially dying in that service.  This makes no 

sense.  Furthermore this bill will do nothing to stop gun crime as has been shown 

over and over again in the most restrictive states like California.  Criminals do not 

care about your laws.  Those of us who are law abiding merely want to keep our 

rights given to us under the constitution.  We don't appreciate your efforts to infringe 

on those rights.   No on SB 697 


